The MPOA invites you to an
INFORMATIONAL OPEN HOUSE
Miay 5 & May 79
10 AM to 4 PM
MPOA office

7602 Hancock Drive, Wonder Lake

Get accurate & curremnfinformation about

Why we are dredging the lake
Where we are in the process
When we will get there
How we will get there
How much it will cost
How it impacts you
What you can do to help

in addition

Buy vehicle stickers
Enjoy refreshments
Vieet your neighbors



